
 

Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 3 February 2005 

18. QUESTIONS 
 
 The Board resolved to seek clarification from the General Manager, Regulation and Democracy 

Services, as to how Standing Orders 4.1.1 to 4.1.5 should be applied in view of recent instructions to 
direct enquiries to General Managers; requesting that the General Manager respond by way of email to 
Community Board members. 

 


